
  

Introducing Cara Gluck, UUCM Nursery Care Provider 

  

“I love hanging out with kids! While most of my resume is marketing-focused, I have also spent ample 

amounts of time with kids. Ever since I was really young, I loved hanging out with little ones. I started 

babysitting at the ripe young age of 9. Around that time I started helping the women in the nursery at my 

UU Sunday school. 

  

I also volunteered and worked for the Burnham Memorial Library. I often worked in the children’s section 

and would help kids pick out books and talk with them. During the summer I helped out with the various 

programs for kids and sometimes read for story time. One summer I volunteered with the Reading 

Buddy program at the library that matches kids who need help reading with a “mentor” to read with 

them for the summer. 

  

Recently I spent a year in South Korea teaching English at a public elementary school grades 1 through 6. 

Additionally, I taught Kindergartners for six months until the visa rules changed. I always had to be on my 

game with fun, educational activities for the kids to participate in.” – Cara Gluck 

  
  
 


